
NGAONE REFLECTIONS
ZEGU Newsletter July - September 2024

Developing a Total Person and Promoting Entrepreneurship #MyvarsityMyprideI

‘5 STAR’ treat for Moot Court team

THE Vice-Chancellor’s Office treated the University’s moot court team to a luncheon 
in recognition of the feat achieved at the just-ended inaugural ZIMCODD Moot Court 
competition, where ZEGU placed second, as seasoned moot court specialist Tadiwa 
Chipunza, a 5th year Bachelor of Laws Honours Degree student scooped the Best Orator 
Award.
Students representing ZEGU at the prestigious moot competition included upcoming 
talents like Aquila Moyo, Joseph Kapunura and Tadiwa Chipunza.  
ZEGU Vice-Chancellor Professor Innocent Chirisa saw it fit to honour the ensemble for 
their exploits, especially when considering that the team reached the finals of the moot 
court competition that included the hosts, Great Zimbabwe University (GZU), University 
of Zimbabwe (UZ), Midlands State University (MSU), and Africa University, respectively.
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Chinese Chronicles

ZEGU’s star continues to soar as 
the University was represented 
at the just-ended prestigious 
SINO-AFRICAN Legal Forum on 

Constitutions and National Development at 
the East China University of Political Science 
and Law in Shanghai, China.
After responding to a paper calling for 
conference papers, ZEGU Faculty of Law 
Dean Dr Noah Maringe successfully 
participated in the one-day conference in 
Shanghai. 
Ten (10) presentations were made at the 
occasion, with Dr Maringe amongst the 
5 presenters from Africa, while the other 
presentations were made by locals from 
the nation.
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Health Expo, a resounding success

THE cordial relations between ZEGU 
and the corporate world set the 
perfect tone for the 2024 Health 
Expo held in Bindura, as Bonvie and 

First Pack lit up the occasion.
ZEGU views the Expo as a crucial cog 
in enhancing the health and welfare of 
students. 

Through this platform (Health Expo), the 
University provides students with vital 
information on health issues, prevention 
strategies, and resources for maintaining a 
healthy lifestyle.
Over 450 students participated, with 
females constituting a huge chunk of 
approximately 80 percent (%).
The Expo aligns with the ZIMCHE Health 
Wellness Standard 14. This standard 
emphasizes the importance of health 
education and promotion in academic 
institutions.
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Final day of the International Education and Career Expo in 
the Harare Gardens 

Zimbabwe Ezekiel  Guti  University 
(ZEGU) was live on Capitalk FM at the 
International Education and Career Expo 
in Harare Gardens running from 13th to 
14th September.  ZEGU showcased its 
academic programmes and shared 
insights into its industry-relevant degrees 
and commitment to excellence.
The event connected ZEGU with prospective 
students, parents, and professionals, 
reinforcing its position as a leading 
education provider in Zimbabwe. Through 
its participation, ZEGU demonstrated 
its dedication to accessible education 
and career development, contributing 
to Zimbabwe’s socio-economic growth. 
Join us at  Harare Gardens tomorrow, 14 
September (next to Monomotapa Hotel) 
and get more information about degree 
programmes on offer.
Bring your friends and motivate each 
other!!!!
You can also visit our website: www.zegu.
ac.zw
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Seke 5 High School Career Day

Zimbabwe Ezekiel Guti University (ZEGU) today attended the Seke 5 High School Career 
Day, providing students with valuable insights into the various degree programmes 
offered by the university. The event aimed to guide students in making informed decisions 
about their future career paths.
Representatives from ZEGU showcased the university’s diverse range of academic 
programmes, including Business Management, Entrepreneurship, Information Systems 
and more. They also shared information on the admission requirements, application 
processes, and available scholarships.
The ZEGU team engaged with students, answering questions and offering advice on how 
to pursue their desired careers. The event provided a platform for students to explore their 
interests and passions, and to learn about the opportunities available to them.
By attending the Seke 5 High School Career Day, ZEGU demonstrated its commitment to 
empowering young minds and shaping the future of Zimbabwe’s workforce. The university’s 
participation in such events underscores its dedication to fostering partnerships with 
local communities and promoting education as a key driver of personal and national 
development.
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August 2024 1st Year New Students Orientation 
Programme in Pictures
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Moot Court team’s exploits cement ZEGU’s 
status in legal studies

THE ZEGU Moot Court team has 
earned the University widespread 
respect and recognition in Legal 
studies after the institution’s latest 

achievement on the grand stage: scooping 
second place at the recently concluded 
inaugural Fiscal Justice and Economic 
Development Moot Court Competition held 
at Great Zimbabwe University in Masvingo.
Students representing ZEGU at the 
prestigious moot competition included 
seasoned competitors Aquila Moyo, Tadiwa 

Chipunza, and Joseph Kapunura. 
Their exploits surely left an indelible mark, 
as the University reached the finals of the 
competition which included institutions like 
the hosts (GZU), University of Zimbabwe 
(UZ), Midlands State University (MSU), and 
Africa University.
For his prowess, Tadiwa Chipunza was 
awarded the best Orator at the moot 
competition.
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As the curtain came down to a close at the Zimbabwe Agricultural Show,  we appreciate 
everyone who visited our stand,  all the enquiries, comments and the general chatter. Let’s 
do it again in 2025!!! Applications for March 2025 intake are now open!!! Visit our website 
for more information: www.zegu.ac.zw 
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If the first night of the Spiritual Revival Festival was a spectacle, then magnificent is the word 
for the second night.

Spiritual Revival Festival draws thousands 
on first night

THOUSANDS heed the Lord’s call by 
attending the 2024 Spiritual Revival Festival, 
which commenced last night at the ZEGU 
main campus in Bindura.
Students and community members alike 
got spiritual upliftment from the sermons 
conducted by a star-studded line-up of 
guest preachers.
Counselling sessions have also become a 
major highlight of the festival over the years.
The festival’s curtains will come down on 
the 1st September 2024.
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Mash Central Careers Day in Pics

The ZEGU Marketing team had the privilege 
of participating in the Careers Day event 
hosted by the Ministry of Public Service, 
Labour and Social Welfare in Mashonaland 
Central Province. We were honoured by the 
presence of the First Lady of Zimbabwe, Dr. 
Auxilia Mnangagwa, as the special guest of 
honour.
The event, themed “Embracing Careers 
for Future Decent Work,” brought together 
over 3,000 students, professionals, and 
industry experts to explore exciting career 
opportunities and gain valuable insights. 
Attendees were inspired by success stories, 

testimonials, and networking opportunities 
with peers and professionals.
The Careers Day aimed to empower young 
people to make informed choices about 
their future careers and prepare them for 
decent work. The First Lady offered sound 
advice on career choices and resilience in 
the face of adversity.
We are proud to have been part of this 
momentous occasion!
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ZEGU welcomes new ambassadors

The Zimbabwe Ezekiel Guti University (ZEGU) successfully held the 1st Year Students’ 
Semester Two Orientation Programme (2024) at a colourful occasion in Bindura, where 
students were enlightened on skills to adjust to campus life. 
Running from the 14th - 16th August 2024, the programme equipped students with an 
array of information with regards to Nurturing Innovation for Industrialisation; Code of 
Conduct; Mental Hygiene Techniques; Students’ Handbook and equally important aspects 
that aid in maintaining the campus as a haven for students, staff and guests.
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